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Welcome ladies to the latest edition of The Wattle Newsletter. There has been so much going on 
lately that I don’t think we will have a problem answering the question “Wattle we talk about in 
this edition?” 
 
I am going to suggest we start with some big Birthdays that were celebrated in February & March. 
 
Firstly there was Pauline Crotty’s 80th which was on 8 February. This was then followed by Pat 
Holden’s 90th on 23 February & then we celebrated an early 90th for Shirley Williams. Shirl’s actual 
birthday is not until 26 March. I must admit I had to double check the birth years as didn’t quite 
believe they were correct. Congratulations ladies. 
 

 
 
    Pauline Crotty with President Catherine Foster 
 
 
 



  
 

 
 
Pat Holden with President Catherine Foster 
 

 
 
Vice President Helen Atkinson with Shirley Williams 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
District Events 
 
Mitchell District recently held their Championships for 2021. The first event played was the Triples. 
Pennant Hills had 2 teams entered, with one team making the Final & eventually winning by one 
shot on the last end. I was lucky enough to be part of the team so congratulations to my team 
members Jenny Partridge & Catherine Foster. 
 

 
 
Jenny Partridge, Catherine Foster (S) & Karen Svenne 
 
The next event played was the Senior Fours & Open Fours. Pennant Hills once again had 2 teams 
play in Seniors & 1 team in Open. The team of Judy Summerson, Dina Waters, Pauline Crotty & Bev 
Fairbairn made it through to the Quarter Final in the Seniors. A huge effort. Well done ladies. In the 
Open Fours the team of Ruth Low, Orma Downs, Jan Sexty & Roslyn Krempin made it through to 
the Final & were only just nudged out by a Northmead team. A gallant performance & a great 
match to watch. Congratulations girls. 
 
Following on from these matches were the Senior Pairs & Open Pairs. Pennant Hills had one team 
play in the Seniors & 2 teams play in the Open. The team of Heather Rae & Catherine Foster made 
it through to the semi finals & went down in a tough match against a team from Wenty Leagues. In 
the Open pairs the team of Karen Svenne & Jenny Partridge went down by one shot on last end in 
the semi final but the team of Ruth Low & Roslyn Krempin won the final 20-12. Amazing result for 
Pennant Hills & we are so proud of your achievement. Let’s hope we can continue these great 
results when we play Pennants which is starting on 23 March 2021. 
At time of writing this I did not have a picture of Ruth & Ros but will obtain one from District 
Publicity officer& will put in next newsletter. Pictures are also available on the Mitchell website.  



  
 
Upcoming Events 
 

 
 
The next event for 2021 will be our Easter Monday Mixed Carnival to be held on Monday 5 April 
2021. Details are on the Notice Board. Please put your name down as these are fun days & we want 
to continue with these events. No prizes, just lots of fun & laughter. 
 
 
Sunday 25 April 2021  
 

 
 
Details of the play on this day will be available soon. 
 
Now for some Funnies for you to enjoy. 
 

 



  
 

 
 
Some lockdown thoughts......... 
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As the Two Ronnies would say “Well, It’s goodnight from me  & it’s goodnight from him” 
Hang on a minute there is only one of me (thankfully I hear you say)                                                                      
Hope you have enjoyed this edition of the Wattle. 
Good health, good bowling & most importantly good laughter on the greens. 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 

                                        


